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FOR DISCUSSION 
 
Subject: Copier Machine Contract Update 
 
Last year, Ms. Varhalla shared that the District would extend the contract with CTOG for 
the copy machines for the current school year in order to prepare for a request for 
proposals for new equipment on a multi-year agreement.  Ms. Varhalla will present an 
update this evening about the progress being made on this project. 
 
 
 


